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PARENT CONSULTATIONS  

NEXT WEEK IN SCHOOL HALL 

Looking at Learning 
All parents are invited into their child’s 

classroom for 30 minutes after school on 

Tuesday 28th November. This is an opportunity 

for your child to show you their work and what 

they have been learning in in class.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped to make our birthday 
celebrations such a success. It was a truly amazing day! 

Queniborough Bonfire 

 

November 4th  

 

Entry is by pre-purchased ticket only. 

Available from S&J News. 

 

FOQS will be selling foam lightsabres for £3 

each (2 for £5). Available from the school gates 

before the bonfire. 
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Friday 17th November.  



School Christmas Tree 
The theme for our Christmas tree this year will be the school’s 170th birthday / 
Victoriana. We would like each child to bring in a ‘decoration’ by Monday 27th 
November please. Maximum size 5cm! Children will be able to collect their baubles 

off the tree after school on the last day of term. 

Thursday 23rd November   9.30-10.30am 

Tombola Donation Day 

for Songs & Santa 

Friday 24th November 

All donations of sweets and chocolate 

will be very welcome! 

Traffic Issues…...again! 

 

Please continue to be aware that traffic is 

not expected to stop for you when crossing 

outside school. The road is a narrowing and 

not a ‘crossing’ 

 

Please also be careful of uneven pavement/
driveway outside the Methodist Church as it 

has been damaged by a skip lorry. 
 

Following repeated complaints from local 

residents regarding parents’ parking on & 

across driveways, they are being advised to 

contact the Police directly. Some village 

residents  have recently been verbally abused 

by one of our parents. 

Please do not use a driveways to turn around 

by reversing out across the pavement . We 

recently had a very serious ‘near miss’. 

Are you shopping on line for Christmas? Please 

could we encourage you to shop through 

‘Easyfundraising’? Many of the major retailers 

will make a donation to FOQS through this 

site. Every penny counts!  



Christmas Jumper Day 

We will be holding a Christmas Jumper Day 

on the last day of term.  

Children are requested to make a minimum 

donation of £1 to wear a Christmas  

jumper. 

Money raised will be donated to  

Rainbows Childrens’ Hospice which has 

supported members of our school family 

recently.  

Poppies are now 

on sale from 

the s choo l 

office. 

 

Also available:  

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES DUE TO SEVERE WEATHER 
 

We will try and send a text by 7.30am to parents to inform you whether  

the school is closed or not! 

 

We rarely close but please send suitable outdoor clothing and boots so children can 

play outside in the snow!! 

 

 

HOW TO 

MAKE A 
CHRISTINGLE 

Dec. 1st 

Reflectors  50p 

Wristbands 50p 

Snap Rulers £1.00 

Friendship Bracelets £1.00 



Christingle Order 

Form 
 

 

Please can I order Christingle bag/s at the cost of £3.00 each for the  

following child/children: 
 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………… Class:………………………………………. 
 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………… Class:………………………………………. 
 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………… Class:……………………………………….. 
 

 

Total Number of bags required:…………  Total amount paid £………………… 
 

 

I have paid via School Money:    (preferred option from Mon 6th Nov) 

 

I enclose the required amount:  
 

Payment can be made on line through the Schools Money system.  All     

payments need to be made by Friday 24th November 2017. No orders 

will be taken after this date as the oranges need to be ordered. 
 

Bags will be handed out on Wednesday 29th November 2017. 
 

All bags will contain: an orange, candle, foil, red ribbon, cocktail sticks, 

small box of raisins and small bag of sweets. 

Shoeboxes 

Please don’t 

forget to bring 

your  

shoeboxes into 

school by  

Monday 6th  

November.  

Christingle Service 

Our annual Christingle Service takes place on 

Friday 1st December at 2.00pm 

 

We like all children to make a Christingle for this 

special event. ‘Ready to make’ Christingle packs 

are available to purchase—see above. 

Foundation Stage will receive Story Bibles and 

Year 5 will each  receive a Good News Bible as a 

gift from St. Mary’s Church. Parents Welcome. 



The  

Key Stage 1 

Christmas 

Performance 

will take place 

on Wednesday 

13th 

December 

2.00pm & 

6.30pm . 

HARVEST FESTIVAL GIFTS 

 

Thank you to all  

families who made  

contributions to the 

Storehouse Food 

Bank as part of our 

Harvest Festival   

celebrations. Your 

gifts were very much  

appreciated by the     

   team in  Melton. 

‘Be a Learner’ at Queniborough School 

Parents can book in to attend school for a morning. This is not  an ‘organised’ open day but you will be able 

to come along on a ‘normal’ day to experience lessons around the school and be present at Time to Worship 

and Playtime. We hope this will give you, as parents, more of an insight and understanding into what our chil-

dren encounter as part of their learning experiences at Queniborough School. You will be expected to ‘learn’ 

alongside the children and will experience 3 sessions in different classes throughout the morning. We will 

only be able to accommodate one parent at a time in a classroom and you will need to sign our confidentiality 

agreement which is issued to all our volunteers and staff. Please see Mrs Hardy if you would like to book in 

on any of the mornings below. We are offering different days of the week to enable all parents to access 

this initiative through the year if they want to. 

MONDAY 13th NOV FS YEAR 3 YEAR 6 

TUESDAY 21st NOV YEAR 1 FS YEAR 4 

THURSDAY 23rd NOV YEAR 5 YEAR 2 FS 

Songs and Santa 

 

 

Friday 8th December 
   4.30—6.45 pm 



Grandprayers! 

 
Seven members of the congregation at St. Mary’s’ Church have each committed to praying 

for a class in the school. Children will be able to put their prayer requests in  a box in the 

entrance hall . These can be anonymous or named. They will be collected each week. Parents 

can also do this using the slips available adjacent to the box. 

Children’s Ambassador 

 
Mrs. Vanessa Dixon is one of our governors. She comes into school on a Tuesday lunchtime on 

alternate weeks and is available for any children who want to chat to her. This can be if they 

are worried about anything or they want to share some news with her! 

ARTIFICIAL GRASS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage have a small area behind 

their shed which they would like to lay with 

artificial grass. Does anyone have expertise 

in laying the product and would be available 

to help us do this? We understand there is  a 

process to preparing the ground before     

actually fitting the grass.              Thank you. 

Term Dates– Next Year 

Wreake Valley Academy– Different Dates 
 

The Leicestershire Local Authority issue the term 

dates. The dates are available at www.leics.gov.uk 

There will be slight differences as schools can set 

their own teacher training days. Wreake Valley have 

changed their half term dates.  Leicester City also 

have different term dates to  Leicestershire. 

We appreciate this is difficult for parents but 

Wreake are the only school in the locality who have 

changed.  

 

 I  telephoned Mr Pinnock about three weeks ago to 

express my concern about the impact on some of our 

families and he is aware that other local schools are 

all staying with Local Authority issued dates.  

School Term  Dates 2018-19 

AUTUMN TERM 

August Bank Holiday Monday 27th August 2018 

School Opens: Tuesday 28th August 2018 

School Closes for 

Half Term 

Thursday 11th October 2018 

Teacher Training 

Day 

Friday 12th October 2018 

HALF TERM Monday 15th– Friday 19th Octo-

ber 2018 

School Opens Monday 22nd October 2018 

School Closes Thursday 20th December  2018 

SPRING TERM 

Teacher Training 

Day 

Monday 7th January 2019 

School Opens Tuesday 8th January 2019 

School Closes  Friday 15th February 2019 

HALF TERM Monday 18th– Friday 22nd Febru-

ary 2019 

School Opens Monday 25th February 2019 

School Closes  Friday 12th April 2019 

SPRING TERM 

School Opens Monday 29th April 2019 

May Day Holiday Monday 6th April 2019 

School Closes  Friday 24th May 2019 

HALF TERM Monday 27th– Friday 31st May 

2019 

School Opens Monday 3rd June 2019 

School Closes  Friday 12th July 2019 

http://www.leics.gov/


Photographs 
 

Monday 6th November 

All children will have their photograph taken. Brothers and sisters in school will be able 

to have their photos taken together, once all the classes have been for their individual 

sittings. 


